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Dear Members  
 

 

Grand Finals:   

Congratulations to our Saturday Beaumont 3 team on their pennant success. It is a wonderful result. 

Commiserations to the 3 runners up teams and to our 2 prelim final losers. We would have liked a slightly better 

win ratio but are still delighted to have done so well. 

Once again, a huge thankyou goes to our volunteers who worked tirelessly to cater for visiting teams in their grand 

finals over 2 days. The MBA executive present said we get these events not only because our greens are in fine 

condition but also because we do it so well. 

 

Ray White Tournament:    

This was a huge success with 136 bowlers enjoying the day. A massive effort is appreciated from our greens team, 

kitchen volunteers, bar volunteers and tournament organising team. It’s not only a big financial boost to our club 

but spreads goodwill amongst visiting clubs and highlights our excellent greens and facilities. 

 

Bowls SA events:  

Our next Bowls SA event is the State over 60 pairs on Mon 28 April and Tues 29 April. Catering is minimal but we 

will need a few volunteers to operate the bar, spread some bread rolls, and act as umpire and measurers. Please 

volunteer if you are available. 

 

Winter bar hours:    

Please note the following bar hours for the coming five months. 

Sunday   closed 

Monday  closed 

Tuesday  4:00 - 6:00 

Wednesday 11:30 - 6:00 

Thursday 4:00 - 8:30 

Friday  4:00 – 6:00 

Saturday 11:30 – 6:00 
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Social Bowls:   

Winter social bowls commences on Wednesday April 9. It will run every Wednesday and Saturday from 12:00. It’s 

always good fun so do join us. 

 

Presentation evening:  

We will congratulate club champions and other award winners at a shared dinner on Saturday 12 April at 6:30 pm. 

There are no bookings necessary. Please bring a plate of food to share. 

 

AGM:  

The AGM will be held on Tuesday 20 May at 7:00. There will be several vacancies on the board next year so please 

seriously consider how you can assist our club. 

 

Thanks 

Tom 

 

  

    


